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Effective immediately, staff of the members of the Canadian Securities Administrators (CSA) 
withdraw CSA Staff Notice 31-305 Registration Streamlining System.  This staff notice was 
issued by staff of each of the members of the CSA except for the Commission des valeurs 
mobilières du Québec. 
 
The Registration Streamlining System permitted a salesperson registered with at least one 
participating CSA member to apply for additional registrations using copies of one jurisdiction’s 
registration form.  Before the Registration Streamlining System, salespersons seeking 
registration in multiple jurisdictions had to complete each jurisdiction’s own prescribed 
registration form . 
 
With the advent of the National Registration Database system and the creation of a uniform 
registration form, Form 33-109F4 Registration Information for an Individual, the Registration 
Streamlining System is no longer necessary.   
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